

Issue: 03/19

Newsletter Date: 7th March 2019

MESSAGE FROM OUR PATROLS PEOPLE

To the Bayview community.

The road patrol students are having some large issues with people not crossing when they are supposed to. Can you help us by crossing when we say "cross now". It will also minimise the chances of you encountering a moving vehicle, so it will also keep you safer.

These are the three calls you need to wait for to cross safely:

- 1. Check
- 2. Clear
- Cross now

Rvan and Aaron

RESPONSIBILITY



Could we also please be aware that if you park and drop off on the yellow lines directly outside the school it stops the crossing from functioning as they cannot see down the road. Please consider the safety of ALL our students at drop off and pick up as they are all precious!

Dates	for	diaries

HiHa dance fitness every	Every
Wednesday for free	Wed
Meeting with Parent	20/3
helpers for camp 6pm	
CAMP ADAIR Y5/6	26-29/3
H5 Zoo trip	1/4
BOT mtg	4/4
Parent / Teacher feedback	8-12/4
meetings	
End of term 1 2pm	12/4
Term 2 begins	29/4
Pink Shirt Day	17/5
BOT mtg 6pm	30/5

Bayview School Newsletter

09 444 2222 www.bayview.school.nz



Dear Team Bayview,

We are now more than half way through the first term and are grateful to everyone who has ensured their children have everything they need to make a positive start to school. We have been so liucky with the weather and hope this continues for the Year 5/6 camp coming up in 3 weeks time! Our seniors are off to Camp Adair in the Hunua Ranges and will be participating in a range of fun and challenging activities. Thank you in advance to the parents who will be going on camp to ensure the safety of all our children. We hope you have a fabulous time!

A huge thank you also to the parents who are voluntering to coach or manage sports teams. The best gift you can give is your time. If you are interested please let one of our sports teachers know. All sports notices are given at assemblies. on facebook and via notices home.

You will know that co-ordinating sports is a massive and often thankless task on top of a full teaching load. Thank you to Katrina Cray and nathan Hinton for setting up opportuinities for our students to participate in a range of sports. At primary school it is important that children get the opportunity to try a range of different sports so they can identify which sport or sports they want to carry on with through their schooling years. It is important that we allow children to make these choices themselves and to give everything a go! FRIENDS OF BAYVIEW SCHOOL (FOBS) **FUNDRAISING**

Hi Friends of Bayview. This is an overview of what we discussed at our recent meeting. We will contact people closer to each event to ask for your help.

Term 1 - Honey Sales

Term 2 - Disco, Raffle, Book Sale, Hangi

Term 3 - Production

Term 4 - Disco, Calendar Art

Other ideas were selling fruit and veggie bags and an international food/dance/games day.

If you have any other ideas or questions please email janelles@bayview.school.nz or adelainea@bayview.school.nz

SCHOOL PRODUCTION

It's school production year and we are scheduled to run 3 performances on the evenings of 24th, 25th, 26th September.

The production is being written by Lynley Forde from 2flourish and a group of creative students. It is based around the character strengths painted in our mural on the side of the hall. Watch this space for updates!

FREE LIFE SKILLS COURSE

Money impacts all areas of our lives: what we can or can't afford, our relationships, what we eat, our health and wellbeing and much more. Your local CAP (Christians Against Poverty) Life skills is a friendly group where you'll gain practical skills and discover new ways to live for a brighter future.

office@bayview.school.nz

The Life Skills course runs for 9 weeks at a time. Participants meet for 2 hours each week over morning tea or an evening meal (kids can go too as there is child care), and gain practical skills

- Making money go further
- Cooking on a budget
- Living a happy, healthy life
- Building strong relationships

If this is something you think you may be interested in the next course is running on Mondays at 9-11am from 11 March - 15 April and 6 May - 27 May at Shore Community Church's office, 9B Piermark Drive, Albany. You can register by calling 0508227888 or emailing Amanda.hills@capnz.org

miki.brooks@capnz.org

DATE CHANGE FOR KATHRYN BERKETT!

WEDNESDAY 19[™] JUNE **GLENFIELD COLLEGE AUDITORIUM**

Kathryn Berkett is running 2 parent sessions to support parents with understanding their childs behaviour and developmental stages. These sessions will be held at Glenfield College and will be free to parents from our Kahui Ako Schools i.e. Bayview. We will send out more information closer to the date but I highly recommend parents attend one or both of these sessions.

PAID UNION MEETINGS

We have some union meetings coming up in the near future to discuss how negotiations are progressing around our collective agreement. We are staggering our attendance at these meetings so we can keep the school open. It will mean that on some afternoons classes may be split and supervised by teachers not attending that day's meeting. The meetings are being held during the week of 18-22 March. We will be sending a separate notice home about this so you know when this is happening.



Di and the Team Bayview Staff

Welcome to our new pupils:



Sofia Sandhu, Kate Fisher, Ghreyson Meleisea, Seini Tanginoa, Mason Taylor

We know you will all enjoy your time

Glenfield Tennis Club

Elliott Street, Glenfield
Sunday March 10th 3-5pm
Big Swing Afternoon
BBQ "Hot shots" demos and lots of
ball related activities
Everyone is welcome to participate
including club members



New Zealand Modern School of Music

Piano – Keyboard – Theory lessons At school with very affordable fees

NZ Modern School of Music is proud to be able to extend to parents the opportunity to give your children private Piano/Keyboard and Theory lessons at Bayview Primary School. These extra-curricular activities are provided by NZ Modern School of Music and our qualified teacher is INDRI SOEGIHARTO.

Piano /Keyboard/Theory: One on one lessons are of a 20 minute duration at a cost of \$21.00 per lesson or a 30 minute duration at a cost of \$28.50 per private lesson.

Fees are on a term basis and are to be paid by the third week of commencement of lessons. These payments can be paid by cheque to INDRI SOEGIHARTO.

Please pick up a form from the School office if you are interested in your child learning the Piano/Keyboard or theory



Guitar Lessons MUSIQHUB

Want to learn a musical instrument?

Playing music is a great way to have fun, learn new skills and develop confidence.

John Casson teaches Guitar, Ukulele at Bayview School on a Thursday during school time. Group, paired and individual lessons are available.

For more information on pricing and lesson times please get in touch.

You can also view this guitar promo made by John by following the link

below: https://www.facebook.com/jcguitarlessons/videos/386818262096067/

Phone: 022 604 8766

Email: john.casson@musiqhub.co

.nz

Assemblies

We hold our school assemblies every Friday from 9 a.m., and you are welcome to come and celebrate our successes and enjoy items put on by learning groups. The timetable is:

8th March Harakeke 15th March Kauanuanu 22nd March Pikorua 29th March Harakeke

Classrooms are in the following Professional Learning Groups:

Pikorua Habitats 2, 13, 15, 17 Kauanuanu Habitats 4, 5, 18, 19, 20 Harakeke Habitats 1, 6, 12, 14, 16

Camp Fees

There are still some outstanding Camp fees, these must be paid by Friday 15th March 2019, if you are unaware of the amount still owing please feel free to give Shannon a call or come in to see us.



Community News

Mandarin Heroes

Chinese 4 kiwi kids

Mandarin has emerged as the new must-have language so why not introduce this language to your child through FUN & EASY TO LEARN classes!

Mandarin Heroes's classes are specifically designed for children aged 6 - 12 years old to ensure children learn through enjoyment. Taught by a fully registered teacher, this is a great opportunity for children to be culturally inspired by the Chinese language in a safe and positive environment.

Venue: 2 Mossop Rise, Glenfield School term lessons: Weekdays 4 - 5pm

Enrol today by emailing Ray: mandarinheroes@gmail.com

Community News

SCOTTISH COUNTRY DANCING –Exercise to lively music,

make new friends. WHO: Girls and Boys from 7 years WHY: Fun

friendly group WHEN: Thursdays 4.45 to 5.30pm

WHERE: Senior Citizens Hall Milford (Behind New

World) COST: \$25 term (includes shoe hire) START: 7

March 2019 CONTACT: Liz 027 405 3415 or Lois 440

5568 EMAIL: milford@dancescottish.org.nz

